
 

 

 
 
 
 

Emeritus Professor Stefan Pallister Awarded Honorary Fellowship 
with the Council on Chiropractic Education Australasia (CCEA) 

 
It is a pleasure to announce that Emeritus Professor Stefan Pallister has been awarded an Honorary 

Fellowship with the CCEA. Emeritus Professor Pallister received this award as acknowledgement for 

his extraordinary contributions to accreditation, CCEA and the chiropractic profession.  

Emeritus Professor Pallister has been involved in chiropractic accreditation for over 40 years. This 

includes work as CCEA Accreditation Committee Chairperson and previously as a Site Evaluation 

Team Leader/Member and CCEA Director. He has also been a representative for the Councils on 

Chiropractic Education International (CCEI).  

Emeritus Professor Pallister was acknowledged for his work at Murdoch University as Foundation 

Professor and Head of Program.  

Congratulations to Emeritus Professor Pallister on his monumental achievements in chiropractic.  
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